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ALL YEARS  

 

ASSEMBLIES  

ALL WEEK NO ASSEMBLIES 

 

Careers Interviews – Monday 19 June with Miss Berry                                    

8.50 Marc M 6S 

9.40 Ewan C 5H 

10.50 Daniel K 5B 

11.40 Ritchie L 5D 

1.20 Ross L 5D 

Careers Clinic:-  Miss Berry will be in the Careers Library on Friday lunchtime for any pupil 
who has any career related queries 

 

ALL YEARS  

       

 Photograph of the Musicians for the Summer Concert: - Can the pupils that are taking part 
in the Summer Concert (please see noticeboards for names) go to the Assembly Hall at 
registration on Monday 19th June.  Please come straight to the Hall and you will be registered 
there.  See you all there smiling and in full school uniform.                                Mrs Richardson                                                     

 

 Banter Club: - Tuesday lunchtimes come to Room 46 for lots of fun!  Snacks and games every 
week.  Bring your lunch.                                                                               Suzie Sherriffs                                                                             

 

 Battlefields Experience 2018: - A reminder to all pupils that would like to put their name down 
for the Battlefields Trip must hand in the consent form from Monday 19th June in Room 10.  If 
you have lost the letter and form or never received them then please come and see Miss 
Hunter in Room 10 on Friday.  Remember, places are limited!                                 Miss Hunter 

 
 Lockers: - Pupils who rented lockers are reminded that these should be emptied before the 

end of term; remember also to reclaim your spare padlock/key from the Janitor.  Any uncleared 
lockers will be opened and emptied during the Summer Holidays.  Lockers will be reallocated 
after the holidays – details will be given via the Pupil Bulletin.                                           Admin                                                                                                                                                                            

 

 Social Health Drop-In: - The Social Health group is open Monday lunchtimes at the Garioch 
Community Centre.  Anyone with a health, mental health or social health worries are welcome 
to drop-in for a confidential chat.                             School Nurse 
 

 Violin/Viola Exam Rehearsals: - The following pupils have an exam rehearsal on Tuesday 
20th June with Mr Thomson in Instrumental Room 1. 
Sophie S 1C2 and Rachel C 1B2 – 9.25 
Kiara M 2B1 and Rebecca A 3H2 – 10.50 
Matthew S 5C2 and Megan S 5S2 – 12.00                                                             Mrs Tierney 

 
 Canteen/Barra Base Menu: - Lentil Soup, Hunters Chicken & Sweet Potato Chips, Pasta 

Pesto 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



S1 – S2  

 

 STEM Club: - Come along on a Tuesday lunchtime from 12.40 to 1.10 Lab 7.  Our STEM 
Leaders will be working through STEM projects about the oil industry.                  Miss MacRae  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

S4  

 

 Do you want to be a Doctor? - The University of Aberdeen would like to welcome any S4 
pupil to an event called ‘So you want to be a doctor?’ The event is open to pupils who are 
interested in studying Medicine and will take place in Autumn 2017. If you are interested in 
attending this workshop, please see Mrs Mackintosh in the Guidance base.     Mrs Mackintosh 

 

S5 – S6  

 

 Practical Metal & Wood Work: -  Models produced in Practical Metal & Practical Woodwork in 
last session classes are now ready to be collected. Please see Mr Maciver to collect your 
model. Any left at the end of term will be recycled.                                                     Mr Maciver 

 

 Are you interested in a career as an Occupational Therapist? - Are you interested in a 
career as an Occupational Therapist? RGU is running a career workshop for those who are 
considering a career as an Occupational Therapist or applying for the BSc (Hons) Occupational 
Therapy Undergraduate Degree Course. The workshop will take place on the 5th September 
from 9am-3.30pm.  For an application form or further information please see Mrs Mackintosh in 
the Guidance Base.                                                                                            Mrs Mackintosh 

 

S6  

 

 Young Enterprise Company Programme: - Those who applied for the Inverurie Young 
Enterprise teams, please attend a meeting in R16 this lunchtime at 12.40.               Mr Maciver 

 

 University of Strathclyde Open Days: - The University of Strathclyde Open Days are taking 
place on Tuesday 5th September and Saturday 7th October. The Open Days are designed to 
meet the needs of those pupils who may be considering applying for submission to Higher 

Education in 2017 or 2018. Online applications forms can be found at www.strath.ac.uk or 

come speak to Mrs Mackintosh in the Guidance Base for more information.    Mrs Mackintosh 
 
 

http://www.strath.ac.uk/

